
1 | P a g e  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Postponement of Enrollment of New Entrants  

for the Academic Year 2017/2018 

Faculty of Management and Commerce of South Eastern University of 

Sri Lanka 

 
 

Please be informed that the enrollment of new entrants for the Academic Year 

2017/2018 of Faculty of Management and Commerce for the courses of 

Management / Commerce / Management and Information Technology which is 

scheduled to be held on 29.04.2019 at South Eastern University of Sri Lanka has 

been postponed until further notice. The new date of enrollment will be informed 

later. 

 

 

Registrar 

South Eastern University of Sri Lanka 
 

 

 

 


